
 

 
 

Date:     February 14th, 2025 

To:        State Agencies 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Contract Keywords 

 
 
The State Procurement Office is pleased to announce that keywords have been added to all active contracts in APP, 
enhancing searchability and accessibility for all users. Thank you to everyone who contributed to this valuable 
initiative! 

 

Moving forward, please remember to add relevant keywords to your contracts during the creation process. A helpful 
QRG detailing how to add/edit contract keywords is attached for your reference. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the APP Help Desk at app@azdoa.gov or give us a call at 
602-542-7600. 
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